
 

 

 
 

Date 

 

 

 31.10.2005 Dnr YM6/311/2005 

 

 

Ref. No ECE/eh/541/05/EIA/WS/ffv 

  

 

 

Mr. Wiek Schrage 

Secretary to the EIA Convention 

Division for Environment and Human Settlements 

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 

Palais des Nations 

CH-1211 Geneve 10 

Switzerland 

 

Dear Mr. Schrage, 

 

 

 

Please find enclosed our clarifications to the issues specified in your request of August 28, 2005, for con-

sideration by the Implementation Committee of the EIA Convention. The clarifications give further in-

formation on the notifications already received and handled by Finland and information on the develop-

ment of the national procedures for public participation for use in upcoming cases. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ann-Britt Ylinen 

Directior, Bilateral and Regional Cooperation 

Ministry of the Environment 

International Affairs Unit 

 


